
October 4, 2010 — On September 25, 2010, Peter J. Weishaar, Esq., was one of several 
featured speakers at the Western New York Fire District Officers’ Legislative Association 
Fall Workshop. As in past years, this event was held at the Batavia Party House.  
 
Mr. Weishaar reviewed the procedures for buying and selling surplus fire equipment and 
apparatus, which are topics often faced by fire districts when they need to replace aging 
equipment. 
 
Mr. Weishaar also worked with the other attorney panelists to facilitate a consolidation 
exercise, which was a major focus of this year’s workshop. Participants at the conference 
were paired with neighboring fire districts and asked to draft a consolidation agreement 
under the terms of the recently enacted NY Government Reorganization and Citizen Em-
powerment Act. 
 
Mr. Weishaar represents several fire districts in Monroe and Wayne Counties. His mu-
nicipal practice also includes the ongoing representation of planning and zoning boards, 
and he also represents municipalities as special counsel in litigation matters. 
 
McConville, Considine, Cooman & Morin PC is a full service law firm based in Rochester, 
New York, that has been providing high quality legal services to business and individuals 
since 1979. With 13 attorneys and a full paralegal support staff, the firm is large enough 
to provide the necessary expertise in a broad range of practice areas, yet small enough to 
allow us to devote prompt, personal attention to our clients.  
 
Our clients are diverse. They include individuals, numerous manufacturing and service 
industry businesses, local governments and health care professionals and provider 
groups, facilities and associations. Although many of our clients are located throughout 
Upstate New York, we also represent clients in Downstate New York and New England. 
We also serve as local counsel to a number of out-of-state clients and their attorneys who 
have litigation pending in Western New York courts. For more information on the ser-
vices provided by our firm, please see our website: www.mccmlaw.com or call our man-
aging partner, Paul G. Barden at 585.546.2500. 
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